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We would like to thank you for the donation made to DIF Torreon. With your help, during this year
we will benefit 34 children who are living in very difficult conditions in our city.

All this children have family integration problems and economic problems, so they have the need
to go to streets to earn money to support their families. For this reason some of them leaved the

school and were at risk of falling into drugs and gangs.

With the donation received can change the lives of these children, with the montly support they
will continue their studies without having to resort to the streets to work.

Guaranteed their education they may obtain better life for themselves and their families.

We send our special thanks to Abu Dhabi for hosting and believe in Small World Annual Charity
Event. Thanks Abu Dhabi for supporting education and any action that combat child sla

On behalf of all the children helped, “Thank you to Small World Team for the
work thanks for inviting the Mexican Community Association in Abu Dhabi

reality.
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Sincerely,
Dulce Pereda
DIF Torreon Director
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